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January 3, 2023 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Harris Ranch Beef Company is a USDA-FSIS Inspected Establishment and is in compliance 

with all USDA-FSIS Food Defense Regulations, Directives, and Notices.   

 

Additionally, we have registered with the US FDA as a Food Facility in accordance with the 

Bioterrorism Act.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Emily Krage  

Food Safety Manager  


